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14th June 2019 

Year 6 Leavers Hoodies 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers/ Guardians, 
 
We are nearly at the end of the Summer Term and thoughts have turned to celebrating the 
end of primary education for Howard’s year 6 pupils. 
 
This year for the first time we have been investigating the possibility of organising Leavers’ 
Hoodies’ printed with the names of each pupil in year 6.   
 
The hoodie will be Royal Blue, with a print on the back and the front, the front of the hoodie 
will have Howard Primary School Leavers and the back will have the year 2019 with pupils 
names printed inside the digits. 
 
If you are unsure about what size to order, there will be a sample in size 11-13yrs made 
available for you to come and have a look at. 
 
The cost will be £17.25 for children’s sizes up to 11/13 yrs and £20.75 for adult sizes 
X-Small – 4XL 
 
In order to be able to print the name of each child on the reverse of the hoodie we need 
your permission and if we do not receive your permission, your child’s name will not be 
included on the final design. 
 
If you wish to order a hoodie, please fill in and sign the permission slip below and return to 
the school office no later than Tuesday 18th. 
 
Once slips have been returned an online link with a user name and password will be sent to 
you. You will need to log in, select the size that you require and make full payment. 
    
Yours Faithfully 
 
Candice Scott-Wright 
Year 6 + 4 Parent / Howard Parent Governor 
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